
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

In our Remembrance Assembly this morning we have 
thought about the horrors and impact of war. We have 
specifically learnt about some service personnel related to 
our staff members.  Reception class have been making 
poppies this week including some purple ones for animals 
that were victims of war. 
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Makaton Sign of the Week  

Christmas will soon be upon us and tree decorating 

will be starting in a couple of weeks—we are looking 

to recycle any spare baubles or tree decorations 

that you no longer use.  Please bring them into the 

office. Thank you. 

You can see the diary dates for Christmas on page 5 

Mrs Bevan and Mrs Hares would 
like to invite Reception Parents in 
on Friday the 18th of November at 

2.30pm to listen to a story with 
their child and take part in some 

reading activities.  

Last orders for 

photos is 21st 

November 
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Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Skylar is star learner for 
her fantastic attitude 
towards learning. She 
always tries to challenge 
herself and to take her 
learning forward by 
completing homework. 

Nellie is Star 

Learner for her 

smiling face each day 

and helpfulness 

around class 

Harvey is Star Learner 
for always following the 
rules and trying really 
hard 

Star of the week for: 

Improved confidence 

and working so hard 

on her phonics.  

Arin is Star Learner for giving 

100% effort to all of his learning 

and putting his hand up for 

every question.  Arin has 

produced some lovely writing 

building tension.  Well done ! 
Jayden D is Star Learner for 

being more settled during 

lessons and working well at his 

Maths 

We are very proud of our 

Star Learner for 

completing all his work 

and having a great 

attitude towards his 

friends.  Well done Alfie ! 
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Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Bronze Award this week  

Year 4—Ayarna-Mae and Blake 

 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Silver Award this week  

Year 6— Arin, Thandie, Logan and Isaac 

Year 4—Skylar, Oscar and Ruby 

Year 3—Neveah 

 

Congratulations to the following 

children who have reached their 

Gold Award this week  

Year 6—Chayse 

Year 4—Michael and Harry P 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ books 

in the library.  So our  

OUTSTANDING PERSON 

OF THE WEEK for  14th 

November is:  

Hans Christian Andersen 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  

Hans Christian Andersen 

was born in Denmark in 

1805.  His family didn’t 

have much but they had 

one book and Hans would 

listen to his dad read.  

Hans loved to write and 

wrote fairy tales which 

became very popular: 

The ugly Duckling, The 

Little Mermaid  and The 

Princess and the Pea. 
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November 2022 

Individual and 

sibling photos 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

14 15 16 17 18 

21 22 23 24 25 

28 29 30 1 2 

Swimming Yr 5 

Swimming Yr 5—

last session 

Inset Day—

School closed 

Occasional  Day—

School closed 

December 2022 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

5 6 7 8 9 

12 13 14 15 16 

19 20 21 22 23 
School finishes—

normal time 

Xmas wreath 

Sale—3pm 

Last Photo 

orders 


